
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

Dear New Patient, 

 

Thank you for choosing Sunset Dental Care! 

 

The Doctors and staff look forward to introducing you to the benefits of quality dental care. 
We strive for excellence in dentistry with our dedication to personal service. Our goal is to 
always make you smile! 

 

Our staff members are devoted to making your appointments as pleasant and enjoyable as 
possible. We take great pride in our ability to provide you with optimal dental care designed 
for your unique needs and desires. 

 

Please have the new patient forms completed and bring them with you to your 
appointment or email them back to us at sunset@safedentalmail.com. Feel free to contact 
us with any and all questions or concerns that you may have. We look forward to providing 
you with a very pleasant dental experience. 

 

With Warmest Regards, 

The Sunset Dental Care Team 


